PERSONAL

10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWI1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 23 December 1986

The Prime Minister has asked me to

thank you for sending her a copy of the
letter from the C-in-C Fleet about the

TIGERFISH torpedo and to say that she is

delighted for GEC.

(Charles Powell)

The Lord Weinstock
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PERSONAL and PRIVATE
From: ADMIRAL SIrR NicHOLAS HUNT, XCB, LVO

COMMANDER-IN-CHIEF FLEET
NORTHWOOD, MIDDLESEX
HAG 3HP

Telephone: Northwood 26161 Ext. 488

The Lord Weinstock

Managing Director General Electric Co Ltd

7 Grosvenor Square

London W1 15 December 1986

\Qmu e AR g

I was briefed this morning, by Dick Heaslip and the
Submariners, on the 1986 achievements of the new TIGERFISH
torpedo.

The technology inject that has made it into the MOD 2 -
you might almost have chosen a new name - has been wholly
successful. In an unprecedented number of 108 firings From
operational submarines this year the success rate has risen
dramatically, to twice the earlier MOD 1 levels against other
submarines and to three times against surface ships.

The very tight programme of converting the submarine fleet
to the new weapon, and of converting the torpedos themselves
for MOD 1 to MOD 2, is on time despite the difficulties

encountered; so your producers have done as well as your designers
and trials teams.

Torpedos - really underwater guided missiles - are at the
leading edge of military technology. I thought I should tell
you how pleased the Fleet is with the TIGERFISH MOD 2 and ask

you to pass on our congratulations to Marconi Underwater Systems
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